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A Level and Level 3 Results 
 
Kings’ Sixth students are celebrating their superb A Level and Level 3 results, which are the best 
in the last five years. Over 55% of grades achieved were grades A*-B and 80% A*-C.  We are also 
celebrating exceptional vocational results with 100% BTEC Business Diploma and BTEC Sport 
Diploma students achieving at least one distinction and several students with multiple 
distinctions.  
 
There were incredible individual achievements including: Jessica B achieving 3 grade A*s. 
Jessica is going to attend the University of Bath to study Business Management and Marketing. 
Joshua C, Lola W, Martha W and Chiara T all achieved two grade A*s and at least one grade A. 
They intend to study Physics, Molecular Medicine, Theology, Religion and Philosophy of Religion 
and Architectural Studies respectively at universities in Bath, Bristol, Cambridge and Cardiff.  
Alex T achieved 1A* and 2 grade As, and intends to study at Swansea University. Matilda F also 
achieved 1A* and 2 grade As and will take up her place to study at the University of Cambridge. 

Amongst the many superb results are those Kings students who have made exceptional progress 
since the end of their GCSE studies: Adam M, Sam H, Ava M, Hamish M and James G. These 
students have worked hard throughout their A Level studies. That drive has ensured they have 
achieved significantly above the national average, compared to students with the same prior 
attainment. They are heading to exciting destinations to study a plethora of subjects including 
Psychology, Economics, Maths and Sociology.  

Every Sixth Form student should be delighted with their results and enthusiastic about their next 
steps, including competitive apprenticeships and fantastic higher education places.   Head of 
Sixth, Miss Arabella Beacham, commented “Our Sixth Form students should be very proud of 
themselves as I am of them for their attitude and approach to their studies and exams. Through 
new initiatives which continue to be implemented and embedded, students have developed 
resilience and independence whilst continually supporting each other. It has been a pleasure to 
work alongside them in the last two years of their Kings journey. They are a fantastic group of 
students who have worked tirelessly for themselves, each other, the Academy and the 
community being great role models. I am certain every student will build on these most recent 
successes as they embark on their next steps. I look forward to hearing about their progress and 
wish everyone the best of luck. Well done and congratulations!” 
 

 


